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Dear Parent / Carer,

We are reaching out to you regarding an exciting opportunity for our Year 10 to participate in a work
experience program. Work experience will take place from Monday 7th July 2025 until Thursday 10th July
2025, spanning across four days. It will be an in-person experience, providing our students with a valuable
opportunity to gain hands-on knowledge and insights into various professional fields.

Work experience plays a crucial role in helping students develop important skills and explore potential
career paths. It allows them to apply the knowledge they have gained in the classroom to real-world
situations, fostering their personal and professional growth. By participating in work experience, students
can gain a better understanding of their interests, strengths, and areas for improvement. Additionally, it
provides them with the chance to network and establish meaningful connections within industries they
may wish to pursue in the future.

In order for your child to participate in this program, we kindly request students to complete the work
placement form on Uni Frog. This form will provide us with essential information to ensure a seamless and
tailored work experience for each student. The deadline for submitting the form is Monday 2" June 2025.

Next Steps — Uni Frog Work Placement Tool:

e Launch assembly has taken place today where students received the details about the Work
Experience.

e Students should now start researching a placement and approaching employers.

e  Support will be given during Tutor sessions about how to contact employers.

e Once a placement has been agreed by an employer students should login to their Unifrog
account and go to the Placements tool. Students should then start a new placement and
complete the ‘Student Initial Form’. This will then start the process to approving the Work
Placement. Health & Safety checks need to be undertaken before students can start their
placement. The earlier that the ‘Student Initial Form’ is completed, then this process can start
immediately. The final deadline for creating a new placement on Unifrog to allow a student to
take part in the Work Experience week is Monday 2" June 2025.

e  More information will be given to students to help prepare for their placement in the lead up
to the Work Experience week.

There are no longer any paper forms to be returned and all documents will now be completed online which
means that students, employers, and school can follow the process in real time. Students will be given
detailed instructions during their Personal Development lessons and with form tutors on how to complete
the process; however, the relevant points to get started are summarised below.
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1. When a student has confirmed a placement with an employer, the student must log on to their Unifrog
account and go to the Placement tool. Then click on ‘Start New Placement’.

2. Students must then complete the ‘Student Initial Form’. The following details are important:
- The placement is ‘in person’

- Placement Coordinator is ‘Mrs Bishop’

- Placement start date is 7th July 2025

- Placement end date is 10th July 2025

- Describe time commitment — student will need to get this information from the employer. For most
students it will be ‘Full time’. The employer will need to give students this information. If students are not
sure, they can enter TBC (to be confirmed).

- Employer placement lead: name and email address must be correct - Parent/guardian details: name and
email address must be correct

Once students have completed the form (they can leave and come back later to the form if they need to
get more information), you must click Form Finished? and Add Placement. Once they have clicked these
buttons, the automated process starts.

4. Students will then see a screen which shows the progress of their Placement. It is possible to edit the
‘Student Initial Form’ at any time from this screen.

5. The employer will be sent an email with a form to complete for more information about the placement
and for various documents to be uploaded. Students will be able to monitor the progress of this using the
Placements tool.

6. Once the placement has been fully agreed by the employer, Parents/Carers will be sent an email which
will ask for agreement. No login is needed for this — it will be completed using an online form.

7. The school will then check all the Health & Safety requirements and sign off the placement when
completed. Again, students will be able to monitor the progress of this.



The final deadline to complete the ‘Student Initial Form” is Monday 2nd June 2025 to allow for all Health &
Safety, Risk Assessment and Insurance checks to be completed before your child can take partin a
placement. Without these checks being completed, your child will be unable to complete their placement.
Students can start creating Placements at any time from now. Where placements are deemed unsuitable in
terms of health and safety, the student will not be allowed to attend that placement.

If students are having any difficulty setting up their placement using the ‘Student Initial Form’, they can
speak to Mrs Bishop, and we can support with this. If students have forgotten their Unifrog password at
any time, they can reset themselves by going to https://www.unifrog.org/sign- in and clicking ‘Reset
password’.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the work experience program, please do not hesitate to
reach out to us directly at careers@thecoleshillschoool.org We are here to support you and your child
throughout this process.

Thank you for your continued support in helping us provide valuable opportunities for our students. We
greatly appreciate your involvement in their educational journey.

Kind Regards

E Bishop
Careers Lead and Work Experience Co-ordinator
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